
 

 
 
 

 

 

08 March 2024 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

National Careers Week 2024 

As you may be aware from our social media platforms, this week was National Careers Week. 

This is a national awareness week in celebration of careers education and guidance.   

We have attached to this email a Parent/ Carer Guide to Careers. The document provides the 

information needed to help support your child to make the right choices to create successful 

futures after GCSE and sixth form. The guide is designed to inform, involve and guide parental 

support. It includes the most up to date information on topics such as revision techniques, virtual 

work experience ideas, vocational pathways and starting a business. It is relevant for both KS3 

and KS4 students. 

 

There are also some helpful links to available online: 

• A virtual careers fair https://ncw2024.co.uk/  

• National Careers Week TV with interviews from a variety of industry sectors 

https://ncwtv.co.uk/  

• General career advice https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/careers   

 

I would also like to take this opportunity to remind everyone about the information that is 

available on the careers area of our website https://www.thehambleschool.co.uk/careers/ This 

page is updated regularly with local college and education provider information as well as useful 

links to post 16 guidance.  

If you have any further questions regarding careers, you can email 

general@thehambleschool.co.uk  

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs S Turner  

Associate Assistant Headteacher   

Head of Design Technology  
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If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 


